PETERSBURG INDJAN ASSOCIATION

Housing & Property Department
P.O. Box 1418

Petersburg, Alaska 99833
007-772-3636

September 16, 2022

Clerk Thompson
Petersburg Borough

P.O. Box 322

Petersburg, Alaska 99833

Dear Clerk Thompson,

Please accept this letter as a request to serve on the Housing Task Force.
Affordable housing for our Tribe has been an on-going priority in the strategic plan
for Petersburg Indian Association (PIA). Lack of affordable housing can affect
every tribal member now and in the future. Reliable housing is an essential need
for our Tribal citizens and PIA hopes to be apart of the discussion to obtain equal
opportunity for everyone. Our combined efforts will enhance the lives within the
community of Petersburg overall.

I look forward to serving on this taskforce and finding solutions for the current
issues that surround housing in the community.

Sincerely,

Kompmnie

alyn Pomrenke
Housing Director



